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All the Facts
Appellation: Napa Valley

Varietal:  100% Cabernet Sauvignon

Case Production: 310

Aging: 21 months, 90% new French oak, 10% American oak

Suggested Retail Price: $100

Enjoyability:
Drink now or cellar. Pull the cork until 2022 for 
optimum enjoyment.

Winemaker Notes
Despite its warm, western facing location, our Out of Sight vineyard in the 
southeastern region of Napa Valley is one of the last vineyards we harvest. 
This luxury of extra hang time on the vine along with its revered location 
makes Out of Sight one of our most desired vineyards. In a vintage that 
demanded special vigilance in the vineyard and cellar, our 2011 Out of Sight 
exhibits dense, dark blueberry and blackberry aromas with a hint of savory 
herbs. In the mouth, blueberry and currant flavors take center stage, with 
notes of vanilla, oak and peat moss in supporting roles. This is what we call a 
“big, big” Cab – dense, muscular and built for the long haul.  

2011    OUT OF SIGHT CABERNET SAUVIGNON

On the Vine
Heading south on the Silverado Trail, the road traces the hilly contours of 
eastern Napa Valley. Around corners and over low stone walls, the drive offers 
glimpses of some the most desired vineyards in the world. Just south of the 
Stags Leap District lies one of Flora Springs’ most cherished properties—Kai-
ros Vineyard—and if you can imagine, the views from here are “Out of Sight.” 
 
In 1999, when the family purchased this vineyard, the wild appearance of the 
old head-pruned vines more than suggested their years of neglect. It took 
nearly three years for Pat Garvey and his vineyard team to transform the tired 
vineyard into one which now produces some of our finest Cabernet. The 
vines were trained into a contemporary Vertical Trellis system and cover crops 
were planted to promote the proper organic matter in the soil. Today, this 
organically-farmed vineyard continues to amaze with its expression of fruit and 
complexity from vines that have been given a new lease on life.


